Danemill Primary School Newsletter WEEKLY NEWSLETTER www.danemill.com

 \mathcal{F}

28th October 2016



Week 126

We hope everyone had a super half term break last week. We are now preparing for the Christmas build-up—please see our letter inviting parents and carers to our Decoration Morning on Friday 2nd December.

This week we invited Year 5 parents and carers in to see what the PGL trip has to offer for next year.

Next Monday, 31st October, the flu vaccinations will be given to children in Years 1 to 6.

School photos will be taken on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November—please see below for more information.

Catherine Winterton

HALLOWEEN AND BONFIRE NIGHT—STAY SAFE

The Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service has asked us to pass on some safety information regarding these two celebrations.

They have provided safety posters for Halloween and fire safety information posters for bonfire night; copies of these are available at the school office. We would urge you to visit www.celebratesafely.com for important and helpful safety information to help keep everyone safe while having fun.

FLU VACCINATIONS

The vaccinations will be delivered by the NHS on 31st October for all children in Years 1 to 6; letters will be sent home shortly. Please complete the required documents and send them back to school.

If you have any queries please phone the NHS

Community Immunisation Service on 0300 3000 007

Diary Dates

31st October—Flu Vaccinations for Years 1—6 pupils

2nd/3rd November—School Photos

8th November—Year 1 Handwashing Talk

9th November—Year 5 to Cinema—Eddie the Eagle

12th November—Maths Conference

17th November—Year 3 to Cinema

2nd December—Decorations Morning

2nd December - FEDS Christmas Fayre after school

6th December—KS1 Show to Parents and Carers 9.30 a.m.

7th December—KS1 Show to Parents and Carers 2.00 p.m.

8th December—EYFS Nativity 9.30 a.m.

9th December—EYFS Nativity 2.00 p.m.

16th December—School Closes

***PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS A TEACHER DAY ON TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 2017.

SCHOOL WILL OPEN ON WEDNESDAY 4TH JANUARY 2017

FEDS NEWS

Thank you to all the children who came along to our autumn disco, we had a wonderful time and we hope you all enjoyed it too. We raised a fantastic £607.88 for the school. The children and teachers are already coming up with some wonderful ideas on how the money could be spent this year and we'll update you with details soon.

Finally, we'd like to say a big thank you to all the parents, carers and teachers who helped, not only on the night but in the run-up as well; without your help these events wouldn't be able to take place—so thank you!

Recommended Reads for November

Miss Lawrence is lending out 5 book titles each month.

Children can ask in assembly to borrow one of the books and return the book when they have read it.

This month's titles are:

The Dinosaur that Pooped Christmas Sproutzilla vs Christmas Tom Gates #8—Yes/No/Maybe The Magic Faraway Tree Daisy and the Trouble with Vampires

SCHOOL PHOTOS—IMPORTANT INFORMATION

On Wednesday and Thursday 2nd and 3rd November the school will open at 8.30 a.m. for family photos for siblings who do not attend Danemill.

On Wednesday 2nd November, after the sibling photos, the photographer will continue with *families of children who do attend Danemill.*

On Thursday 3rd November individual photos will be taken of all the Children.

CHILDRENS' WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK 10TH OCTOBER TO 4TH OCTOBER WAS 95.59%

THE TARGET IS 95.50%

WEEKLY WINNERS—KS1 AND KS2: Red Class achieved 97.67% 3A achieved 98.15%

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT.

Can we remind parents and carers that we cannot authorise term time holidays. Holiday absence does affect children's learning and we cannot provide homework.